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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

June 6, 2024

I send my warmest greetings to the National Capital Planning Commission (NCPC) as you
celebrate your 100th anniversary.

Washington, D.C., is more than just a place where people live and visit. [n the land of
possibilities, the District reflects America’s highest aspirations and represents our shared values.
The character of our country is symbolized in the monuments, memorials, statues, buildings, and
public spaces that make our Nation’s Capital a beacon of hope for the entire world. That’s in no
small part because of the hard work of the generations of women and men who have made up the
NCPC.

Since it was established one century ago, the NCPC has been critical to making sure
Washington, D.C., serves as a source of inspiration and opportunity. By overseeing the quality
of federal facilities, encouraging organized economic and social development, leading initiatives
that will determine the District’s future, and so much more, the NCPC has made an immense
impact on the lives of so many. I am grateful for your efforts, and [ look forward to seeing you
continue to chart a better course for our Nation’s Capital.

On this centennial anniversary, [ hope you feel great pride in the role the NCPC has played in
preserving the legacy of Washington, D.C., while promoting a positive vision for its future.
Your dedication is key to ensuring the District forever remains a wellspring of possibility. Keep
the faith!
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